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January 15, 2025 

Council of the Municipality of Brockton 

c/o Fiona Hamilton, Director of Legislative and Legal Services (Clerk) 

100 Scott St., PO Box 68 Walkerton ON N0G 2V0  

fhamilton@brockton.ca  

Council of the Town of Hanover 

c/o Vicki McDonald, Clerk 

341 10th Street Hanover, ON N4N 1P5 

vmcdonald@hanover.ca  

 

Via email 

Re: Potential Sale of Saugeen Municipal Airport 

To the Council of the Town of Hanover and the Council of the Municipality of Brockton. 

Please be advised that at its closed session meeting held on December 17, 2024, the 

Council of the Corporation of the Municipality of West Grey passed resolution C-

241217-002 as follows: 

“THAT in consideration of staff report ‘Legal Opinion on Options for the 

Saugeen Municipal Airport’, Council directs staff to notify the Municipality of 

Brockton and the Town of Hanover of its decision to forgo the sale of the 

Saugeen Municipal Airport.” 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jamie Eckenswiller, AOMC, AMP (he/him)  
Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
Municipality of West Grey 
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